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July 18, 2022 

Via ETFS Filing 

 

 

Application for Special Permission 1 

 

Lingo Telecom, LLC 

9330 LBJ Freeway, Suite 944 

Dallas, TX 75243 

 

FRN: 0032545006 

 

Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC 20554 

ATTN:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

Application is hereby made by Lingo Telecom, LLC (“Company”) for Special Permission to waive the 

requirements of § 61.171 that a reissued tariff must contain all original pages without changes in 

regulations or rates. The Company proposes to submit, in one filing, a replacement tariff for Matrix 

Telecom, Inc. Tariff No. 1 to reflect a change in Company name from Matrix Telecom, Inc. to Lingo 

Telecom, LLC along with rate changes to comply with the FCC’s ongoing intercarrier compensation 

reform orders (e.g., FCC 11-161, FCC 20-143). Since these are rate changes prescribed by Commission 

Orders, good cause exists to waive the requirement to separate the name change and the well-

understood rate compliance filings. The pages impacted by these rate changes are Pages 52-79 and are 

coded. No other changes have been made to the tariff except to update the Company name and 

repaginate as necessary. 

 

Copies of illustrative tariff pages are attached.  

 

In compliance with the Commission’s rules, this Application and the $375.00 filing fee are being 

transmitted electronically today via the Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System.  

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 

via email to croesel@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Carey Roesel 

 

Carey Roesel 

Consultant 

 

 

Enclosures 

CR/sp 

  




